
Stormwater Advisory Board 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Date:   June 2, 2020 
Location:  City of Rock Hill Public Works Conference Call  
Start Time:  5:30 pm 
End Time: 6:10 pm 

   

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 
 Term 

Expires 
Present Not 

Present 
Derrick Williams   July 2020 ☒ ☐ 
Bill Taylor  July 2021 ☒ ☐ 
Betsy Dreier  July 2020 ☒ ☐ 
Angela Jordan (Staff)  July 2020 ☒ ☐ 
Terrence Nealy (Staff)  July 2021 ☒ ☐ 

 
STAFF LIASON: David Dickson 
 

I. Call to order 
Angela Jordan called to order the regular meeting of the Stormwater Advisory Board at 
5:30 p.m. on June 2, 2020 via the Public Works meeting room conference call. A motion 
to approve the minutes of the March 10, 2020 meeting was made by Terrence Nealy and 
seconded by Bill Taylor.   

II. Meeting Summary  
• Staff gave a status update on Masterplan Capital Improvement projects.  Project #10-

College Downs, construction has halted, working with engineer to update street 
design. #11-Cavendale Drive, city crews are currently working on the sewer. City 
negotiated with the contractor to do all hauling for the project to get to an agreeable 
project cost 

• Staff gave an update on the Masterplan Neighborhood Projects. Project #8- College 
Ave., work in progress. The detention pond wall is 70% complete and curb and gutter 
work 80% complete.  Project #19- Stanley/McGuirt, no change since last update. 
Project #21-Bristol Parkway, finished phases one and two, right-of-way agents will 
make an attempt to get easements needed to complete remaining phases. Project #35-
Aiken Ave., crews able to complete work while school out. #52- Vernsdale Rd., 
continuing to monitor and close road when needed. Project #53-Berry St., met with 
SCDOT. DOT now wants the city to install an additional culvert downstream. Project 
#53- Sunset Park, no progress unable to acquire easements. Project #57-Flint Hill, 
Pennies project 30% drawing submitted to York County, York County in turn will 
deliver to the city to make sure all issues addressed. Construction anticipated to begin 
2022.  



• Staff talked about the rain events on May 28th and May 29th. 54 work orders were 
responded to and closed. Some work orders and customers referred to SCDOT and 
some require follow-up and/or addition action.   

• In other business, the group discussed the effects of COVID-19 on the City of Rock 
Hill.  

III. Adjournment 
Terrence Nealy made a motion which was seconded by Bill Traylor that the meeting be 
adjourned at 6:10 pm. Next meeting September 15, 2020 5:30 pm. 
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